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9 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Cauliflower Christmas Cards 
 
Over the next week or so your child will be bringing home their Christmas Card design. 
This year we have changed the ordering process, all ordering is done online, so hopefully 
it will be simpler for you to see the products available.  All the information you need to 
place your order is on the form with the Christmas card design.  
 
Once you have placed your order then please ensure the form and art work are returned 
to school by Tuesday 15th October. The designs need to be sent off for processing so we 
will be unable to accept any orders after this date. We are also unable to accept any 
cash orders. 
 
If you wish to design and order cards for siblings, or anyone else, then additional order 
forms are available from both school offices. Not only are the Christmas cards truly 
unique but they are a great way of raising funds for the PTA, which in return helps 
support school projects. Your support is always appreciated.  
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Fairfield PTA 

 

 
 

Gallowbarrow 
Cockermouth 
Cumbria 
CA13 0DX 

Head teacher: Mr C Steele 
Telephone: 01900 821133 

Fax: 01900 821132 
E-mail: head@fairfieldprimary.co.uk 

Web: www.fairfieldprimary.co.uk 
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